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Calling all runners, sponsors, and
volunteers! Dust off those athletic
shoes for our annual fun run on
Saturday, Oct. 30. Angels on the
Run is open to all—a short course for
young children and a 1 mi and 5K for
adults and older children.

For info about registration,
sponsorships, and volunteering, watch
www.straphaelschoolmd.org.
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